
May 1, 2020 
 
Dear Farmington Families, Faculty and Staff, 
 
I hope this communication finds you and your family safe and well.  Sunshine is in the forecast 
for this weekend and I hope you find time to enjoy the beautiful weather.  
 
I want to provide some quick updates to keep you informed: 
 
2020-2021 Budget:  The Town Council is scheduled to approve the 2020-2021 budget at their 
May 12th meeting.  At the April 28th Town Council meeting, the Town Council announced the 
reduction of approximately $1,200,000 within the salary line of the Board of Education’s 
operating budget.  Again, the final Town and Board of Education budget is scheduled to be 
approved at the May 12 Town Council meeting.  
 
Class of 2020:  The FHS community will celebrate the Class of 2020 with the lighting of 2020 
on the “F” hill as well as a lighting of the FHS football field for 20 minutes and 20 seconds with a 
2020 on the football field.  We have other plans to celebrate the Class of 2020 in the coming 
days and weeks.  We are so proud of our future graduates and we want to make the end of the 
school year very special.  I am including a video that administrators, faculty and staff created to 
honor the Class of 2020.  Enjoy! 
 
Grading, Report Cards and Progress Reports:  School Principals are sending letters out 
today about how grading, report cards and progress reports will be handled during this time of 
school closure.  We took a very thoughtful, data informed and thorough approach to ensuring all 
students are placed in the best position possible both today and in the future when it comes to 
grading and progress reporting.  In addition, we have very clear mastery-based principles that 
were developed in Farmington a few years ago.  We utilize these principles K-12 for 
student-engaged assessments which places Farmington in a very strong position when it comes 
to best practices in grading and progress reporting even during this school closure period.  
 
FPS Connected Learning (CL) Survey:  A survey was sent out yesterday to students (7-12) 
and families (K-6) to gain feedback about CL.  We are looking forward to receiving feedback 
from our students and families to continue to refine CL to best meet the needs of all students.  
 
As a reminder, next week is Teacher Appreciation Week.  In addition, May 6 is Nurse 
Appreciation Day.  This is a time of year that we celebrate the many helpers and heroes of our 
school district.  We are deeply appreciative of their efforts to ensure all students are cared for 
and supported throughout the school year and especially during this challenging time.  
 
Wishing you and your family members health, safety and wellness as we continue to face this 
unprecedented pandemic.  I hope you find time to enjoy the sunshine this weekend.  
 

https://youtu.be/tKib4YprMf8
https://www.fpsct.org/departments/curriculum-instruction/mastery-based-learning


Best, 
 
Kathy Greider 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


